

Headteacher: Mrs Helen Hepworth

Armathwaite School **ARMATHWAITE** Cumbria CA4 9PW

016974 72296 head@armathwaite.cumbria.sch.uk

6-6-23

Dear Parents,

We hope you had a wonderful half term break in the sunshine. It was lovely to catch up with everyone's news yesterday and we had a great day of swimming.

### Summer Sun

The summer sunshine is wonderful, but can be harmful too. We will make sure that children are not in the sun for too long and that they drink lots of water. I know you will make sure your child\children have sun hats and cream on sunny days. Everyone was so well-prepared yesterday ~ thank you.

# After School Clubs

This Thursday all the teachers will be attending a meeting after school, so there will be no Healthy Living Club, just wrap around for anyone needing it. Healthy Living will be back to normal the following week.

Friday football club will finish this Friday as the football season has now ended. It will resume in September. Thank you to Brad and Dan for running this club for us.

Tuesday will be gardening club from now until the summer holidays. Gardening is so much fun and it is great to see things you have planted grow and to learn about soil structure and how plants grow. Also, we are entered into Cumbria Schools in Bloom, so will be making sure everything is looking great for the assessor visits.

#### **Library Books**

Please could children in Nursery, Reception and Year 1 bring their library books back into school on Thursdays, as this is our new book changing day.

### Lunch Shop

Please make sure you order your child's lunch in advance. Anne needs to know so she can put her food orders in and prepare the correct number of meals each day.

## Summer Term Plans

We have lots of exciting plans for the summer term, including a whole school trip, our summer play, sports day and all the Year 6 leavers events.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Heproon Head teacher

This letter is also available on the website











